
Tuition Letter 
We have received our tuition information

from the Diocese.  It is a slight increase
from this current school year.  There is a

letter in the red folder with more
information.

FACTS
FACTS has opened its application process
for financial aid for the next school year.  
All families are welcome to apply.  You

need to have your 2024 taxes complete. 

Read-a-thon
Read-a-thon began on Monday.  We are
already off to a really good start.  Please

continue to share with family and friends.
It is awesome to see the kids motivated to

read while supporting the school.

Science Fair
After a couple months of hard work, our
Intermediate and Jr High students had
their Science Fair presentations today.

Afterwards, there was a small reception to
celebrate.

Upcoming Dates
March 3rd-17th Read-a-thon

March 14th: No School-Teacher PD
March 29th: First Confession

April 11: ARK test
April 16th: Living Stations & Family Night

April 17th-27th: Spring Break
May 28th: 8th Grade Graduation

May 29th: Kindergarten Graduation and
Last Day

 Thank you
Thank you to all the families who joined us

for crafts, cake, and community at our
Mardi Gras celebration.  Special Thanks to
the Millers for organizing the event and to
the parents who brought goodies to share!

Report Cards
In today’s folder you will find the

following: 
Report Cards

Winter MAP scores
Absentee Letters for those who have
missed more than 10 days this year

If after reviewing this information you
have any questions or concerns, please

reach out to your child’s teacher or myself.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

March 3rd-7th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


